From: Greg

To: Exhibits JSCVR
Subject: no eviction for non payment of rent
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 4:25:39 PM

Dear Friends,

| am retired, my wife is a teaching assistant at Hillcrest Elementary School. We depend on income from
our rental property here in North Bend. Our tenant has stopped paying her rent because of the
Governor's no eviction for non-payment of rent order, in spite of the fact that her income is not being
affected due to the current COVID-19 situation. We have a mortgage and other expenses on the rental
that still MUST be paid, or we could lose the property to foreclosure. Please consider relief for the many
landlords in Oregon like us.

Thank you,
Greg & Yan Kuhn
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